Veteran Nationals - please let us know your
views
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The consultation period is now open for the new-look Veteran National Championships — and we want your
views!

The event will no longer run alongside the Senior Nationals and will instead be a stand-alone tournament for
Veterans, featuring singles, doubles and mixed doubles.

It is proposed that the competition be played on one day in July, with singles tournaments featuring a group
stage plus consolation event, and doubles on a straight knockout basis.

Proposails for entry fees and prizemoney have also been put forward for consultation.

Click here to view the full consultation document

We are asking eligible players to respond to the following:

Would you enter the Veteran National Championships and, if so, which categories?
Which date would be your preference — Friday July 8, Saturday July 9 or Sunday July 10?
Do you have any other comments on the proposal?

Please send your responses to Competition & Events Manager Amanda Robinson via
Amanda.robinson@tabletennisengland.co.uk by September 1, 2015.
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